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CITY OF STAMFORD 

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION 
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

P.O. BOX 10152 

STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06904-2152 

 

TO:  Matthew Quinones, President 

Board of Representatives 

FROM: Erik J. Larson, Purchasing Manager 

DATE: November 24, 2020 

RE:  Copies of Surplus Property Statements 

  FY 2019-2020 (January 2020 – June 2020) 

 

Pursuant to Section 23-18.13 of the Purchasing Ordinance (Surplus Personal Property and 

Equipment), attached please find copies of statements identifying surplus or unusable supplies, 

material or equipment for the period of January 2020 to June 2020. 

 

MAYOR 

DAVID R. MARTIN 
PURCHASING MANAGER 

ERIK J. LARSON 
 

Phone: (203) 977-4107 
Email: elarson@stamfordct.gov 
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